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This year, thanks to Phyllis Kelly, the AAUW will participate in a program called "Books for Democracy” which aims to
send books to the former eastern block countries. They requested books on economics, political theory, U.S. political
systems, public administration, Western law, and English-as-a-second language books. This is the first time this is being
done and we should be proud of taking part in this effort to build ties with Eastern Europeans. [ hope this program will
grow because of our efforts.

More good news -- we are going to cooperate with the Medaille Alumni Associatior: to sell refreshments. This was a great
success last year and many people enjoyed sitting at the tables set up inside to have a cup of coffee and browse through
their recent purchases. Mary Ann Wiltshire has graciously agreed to chair this and would certainly appreciate the
support of our members.

And, Valarie Bozarth will transport the kiosk promoting the AAUW to the book sale. There were lots of people asking
about the AAUW and what we do so now we will have information available for them. Hopefully we can attract some new
members for our organization. As coordinator, T appreciate the special efforts that various members, including the book
sale committee, have made.

Our organization is known for the book sale and we always seem to come through for the community, and they come
through for us by buying and donating books. When you are called by the phone committee, please remember this. I
hope each of you will devote some time to the book sale, even if it is only an hour or two. There is a variety of tasks t be
done from phoning to the ever present sorting and pricing. Please help in any way you can (especially sorting and
pricing!!) A book sale calendar appears on pages 4-5.

We will begin sorting on July 2nd and continue through the 25th except for Sundays and the holiday weekend July 4-6.
Tables arrive on the 23rd and set up will be from the 23rd to the 25th. The sale begins on Friday, July 26th and
continues through the 30th. July 31st will be clean up day. Remember there is plenty of FREE parking and the
Medaille campus is convenient for most of us. Bring bags to the sale site when you come. You can purchase books
during the pricing/sorting days if you help out IN ANY WAY.

Also, please help us promote the sale. Post the enclosed pink book sale announcement in your left side rear car window.

_ B = 5 EET%EEDED Diane Silffestro
= Used Book Sale Coordinator




PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE
Thank you for the beautiful installation luncheon on May 18 at the Transit Valley Country Club. A

special word of thanks to Barb Carier and her committee who ereated this lovely day.

. The elected and appointed officers for 1991-92 are listed below: Please give them your support. If
you have a special talent or interest, please don’t hesitate to share it with either myself or a Board
member. We’'ll find a spot to let you shine.

Elected Officers:
President
President-Elect
1st VP-Program

2nd VP-Membership Recruitment
3rd VP-Membership Retention

Recording Secretary
Corresponding Secretary
Treasurer

Assistant Treasurer

Educational Foundation Program

Chair
Education & Equity
Public Policy

Nominating Committee Chair
Nominating Committee Members

Appointed Officers:
Bylaws Chair
Reps: Interest Areas
Community
- Cultural
Education
International Relations
Newsletter Editor
Chamberlain Loan
Women’s Issues
Finance/Budget
Historian
House Chair .
Public Relations
Book Sale PR
Study Group Coordinator
College/University Relations

The book sale is quickly approaching. Diane is doing a super job pulling it together but she needs
help from each of us, new and old members alike. Give her a call at 631-3349. This is a great
chance to meet new members, visit with folks you haven’t seen in a while and help the scholarship
fund all at the same time. Please note this fall we will need a new book sale chair for the summer of
'92. You do not need prior experience to serve in this position. If you prefer, talk it over with a
friend and become co-chairs. See you all at the AAUW SUPER BOOK SALE!

Barbara A. Olandt
Carolyn Day
Bunny Blackstone
Suzanne Grossman
Lynn McClive
Kelly McCurdy

Jill Bradish

Diane Silvestro
Jean Moran

Carolyn Iodavito
Judy Weidemann
Sharon Rich
Amelia Sherrets
Karen Stephenson
Pat Seaver

Lois Dabney

Judy Clare

Ruth Seitz

Phyllis Kelly

Ernie Foster

Ruth Samuel

Carol Paskuly
Valarie Bozarth
Jane Fischman
Carol Jamieson
Maryalice Seagrave
Barbara Carier
Nan Scinta

Nancy Ryther
Ruthe Sicherman
Janet Vine

Mary Ann Wiltshire

683-6822
634-6340
655-4519
837-8769
885-3299
741-4511
§32-8601
634-3349
634-4941

634-0927
649-0975
631-9777
832-2928
835-6271
688-5893
886-7847
633-1294

834-4973

839-1952
688-6393
689-6792
881-4358
633-2130
873-6356
877-8569
833-0437
839-0933
631-0751
884-8324
873-4498
839-2559
652-4636

Barbara Olandt
President
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Schedule for

USED BOOK SALE

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY
'| MOVING DAY 2 3 4
Move books fom  { ¢ | Exxxx o
YWCA to Medaille SORTING BEGINS SORTING CONTINUES ‘_'":
Set up signs at MEDAILLE e
H

9am. to9pm.

gam to9pm

9am.to9pm.

INDEPENDENCE DAY

8

SORTING CONTINUES

9am. to9pm

9

9am.to9 p.m.

10

9am. to9 p.m.

11

9amto9pm

14

15

MORE SORTING

9am.to9p.m.

16

9am.togpm.

17

9am. to9p.m.

18

9am. to9p.m.

21

22

AND MORE SORTING

9am.to9p.m.

23

Set up tables & books
SORTING & PRICING
9am.to9pm.

24

SORTING & PRICING
9am.to9 p.m.

29

SORTING & PRICIN
" g9am.to9p.m.

28

29

SALE CONTINUES .
10 am.to7 p.m.

30

SALE ENDS
TODAY

10am. to7 p.m.

Notes:




American Association of University Women Buffalo Branch

FRIDAY

SATURDAY

6

12

MORE SORTING ....

10am. to5p.m.

13

(WILL IT EVER END?)

10am. to3pm.

19

SORTING CONTINUES
10am. to5p.m.

20

10am. to 3 p.m.

&)
2045 27
(,,%
S K SALE CONTINU
- USED &
t05pm |BOOK DAL SR
SALE '
i 1f you ha¥e
1S pid S‘o\\i‘e cd bid sa\e.u“;it sy
Slf'e(‘-\t}!t - Hutions for t i -p\\ancefease all R
C
p n:()“emb\es, s which T g l,?medﬂi\\e doring
o3 4 bring

USED
BOOK

SALE
L IR

Pre-Sale

Bunny Blackstone
Collections

Margit Spector
Sale Week

Mary Dienst
Pricing/Sorting

Bunny Blackstone
Publicity

Ruthe Sicherman
Sealed Bid

Molly Fleyscher

Ruthe Sicherman
Personnel

Carolyn Day

Valarie Bozarth
Hostesses

Mary Weppner
Collectibles

Myra Menti

Lynn McClive

Clarine Radt
Post Sale

Ann Bish
Paid Workers

Ann Hicks

Cindy Monacelli
Treasurer

Alice Mason

Loretta Quenneville
EFP Treasurer

Carolyn Iadovito

655-4519
834-6731
773-7463
655-4519
873-4498

836-1745
873-4498

634-6340
633-2130

634-6636
626-4832
885-3299
633-7069
741-3964

741-3964
894-1613

634-2684
633-9297

634-0927




Educational Foundation Named Gifi Honores for 1991 were pessoniod |
certificates af fhe annnal May hichesn Members honored (G 0 B)
wepe ann Bish, Idane Steestro, Swaanne Grossmany Alive Mason
Carodeny Ty, Barbara Carier, Grace Blackstorie, Carol Jamsiesen,
Sarvalive Beagrave, luelle Petersen Saodva DePalme was abe 2
recipient b is nof pictured.

May 1991 Annual
Meeting & Lunchesn

Fien ofon astended and was
revogiized a5 @ Bty year member.

.




Membership News

Member Recruitment

Please welcome these new members:

Kathryn Callahan

3310 Millersport Hwy. #A
Getzville, New York 14068
689-2088

Betty Loucks

43 Jenawood Lane
Williamsville, New York 14221
632-3157

Sybel Pressprich

453 Winspear Ave-Upper
Buffalo, New York 14215
834-1329

Beverly Schwiegerling
130 Rolling Green
Elma, New York 14059
652-7182

Future Planning

BAEmory U, GA.
Employed full-time

g NS

Interests: Child/Dependent
Care, Health Issues

MS-SUNY Geneseo
Retired Teacher
Interests; Education,
Peace/Arms Control

MEd-Montana St. U.

BA-U. Maine. Orono
Seeking Employment
Interests: Child/Dependent
Care, Civil Rights

MS/BS-SUCAB
Teacher

Interests: Education, Health
Issues

Volunteers are needed to plan and implement the new AAUW membership program, "Take the Initiative." Local projects
-target health care, business, administrative, legal, library, accounting, engineering, and other professionals.

-teachers and staff in public schools, colleges, universities;

-employees of banks, stores, computer programmers, and others.

-college seniors and graduate students.
-potential members not presently in the "work scene.”
-increase mentoring!!!

Call me if you are interested in helping with any part of a project. We'll get together for a potluck this summer.

Treasurer’s Report

So far, about 30% of the members have renewed for the 1991-
92 year. Please send your dues in as soon as possible so there
is no interruption in your membership. Also, I want to remind
everyone to submit all invoices before June 30th so funds can
come out of this year's budget The finance committee will be
meeting on June 27th so all requests for next year's budget
MUST be received by then.

Suzanne Grossman, RD
Vice President, Membership Recruitment

Thank You

" Thank you to the Buffalo Branch for the gift of the lovely clock

It looks nice on the desk in my living room and, more important,
it will be useful to keep track of time when [ hold meetings
there.

I have appreciated the opportunity to be President of Buffalo
Branch
Carol Jamieson



Buffalo Branch Summer Picnic
Monday, August 12
Williamsville Isle Park

Buffalo members as well as family and friend are invited
to join us for an informal BYO (bring your own including
beverage, dishes and silverware) picnic at the
Williamsville Isle Park (behind the Williamsville Public
Library) beginning at 5:15 p.m. on Monday, August 12.
We have reserved a small shelter which has a couple
large picnic tables with attached benches. You may
prefer to bring your own folding chairs for more
comfortable seating. There is a grill available near the
shelter however, you have to provide your own charcoal
for grilling. Some of you may want to get together on
menu planning. The planning committee will provide
dessert.

Members are asked to make reservations. Please call
Kathryn Callahan (689-2988) and let her know your
plans. We are asking for $1 per person (under 12 years
free) to help cover the shelter fee.

well as some of the new members even if you cannot stay
very long. For those who can linger, we encourage you to
bring along table games, frishee, musical instruments,
magic or anything else you might enjoy sharing. Hope to
see you there!

AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF UNIVERSITY WOMEN

Marion S. Fay
347 Brantwood Road
Snyder, New York 14226
ADDRESS CORRECTION REQUESTED

Newsletter Editor: Ann S. Hicks

Mission Statement The American Association of
University Women promotes equity for women, education
and self-development over the life span, and positive
socictal change. AAUW values and secks a diverse
membership. Membership Is not by invitation.

News of Our Members

Congratulations to Rowena Adams-Jones, one of the
1991 recipients of the New York State United University
Professions Excellence Award for outstanding professional
performance and superior service to the State University
and the State of New York.

Sally Moehlan is serving as the 1991-92 president of Pi
Lambda Theta (Alpha Nu Chapter), a graduate education
honorary and professional organization.

Hortense Nash currently serves as treasurer for the
organization she helped found in 1980, Women for
Human Rights and Dignity.  Along with other

accomplishments the group has established a center for
women as an alternative to incarceration. Eighteen
women are housed at the center. Her group is now
seeking funds to help the women at the center gain their
education. For more information, please call Hortense.

Newsletter Update
Valarie Bozarth takes over as editor of the branch
newsletter with the September 1991 issue. Please contact
her if you have information to share with the membershi p
or need to inquire about deadlines, format and/or
content.
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